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I am an avid user of forests and parks mostly for off road motorbike riding. I am also a 
member of several organisations that help to maintain these areas. I am also the father of 
a 4 year old who already enjoys riding his motorbike around our farm. I am very hopeful 
that he will have the opportunity to enjoy our forest and parks as I have for much of my 
life. 
 
There needs to be a balance between use and management of these areas but many of the 
minorities who seem to have a large voice are against almost all use of these areas. Recent 
history with firs has shown that due to these minorities many houses and lives were lost 
due to the controls that stop what many consider common sense management of our 
bush.  
 
I hope that common sense can prevail and we can all work together to keep these areas 
open and safe for our and future generations. 
 


